
 

         

To: Clerk of the San Francisco Board of Supervisors Board.of.Supervisors@sfgov.org  
(415) 554-5184 
From:  Holy Family Day Home 415-565-0504 
Regarding:  Notification of Non-Profit Access Meeting Dates  
Date of email transmission: October 7, 2020 

 
 

Holy Family Day Home, in compliance with the 
San Francisco Non-Profit Public Access 
Ordinance, holds two annual meetings which are 
open to the general public.   
Normally the meetings are held at 299 Dolores St., 
San Francisco, CA.   
During the COVID-19 crisis, they will be held via 

Zoom https://zoom.us/(insert a standing zoom link) 

Meetings begin at 8:00 am. 

 

Fall date: November 12, 2020 and  

Spring date: April 15, 2021 
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